John Lowe

Hello, my name is John Lowe and I'm a lifelong resident of Carlsbad. I fully support the WIPP
Project and the very important role it plays to the nation. The community of Carlsbad is very proud
to be WIPP's host community. I do not support many of the NMED's proposed modifications to the
permit, as they could seriously hamper WIPP's important mission and impede upon the ability to
clean up waste at Los Alamos and around the weapons complex. Thank you.



